March 21, 2024
To Whom it May Concern,

Pat Burns, on behalf of Lync Construction (the “Developer”), has submitted an annexation
request with Little Mountain Service Area (the “Sewer District”) to annex parcel #100360043
which is in the Sewer Districts boundaries.

The board of Directors (the “Board”) is in the process of establishing a procedure to allow
annexation into the Sewer District. The Board will allow the Developer to annex the Subdivision
into the Sewer District once they have established a procedure for doing so. The Board supports
the rezone of the Subdivision prior to annexation. However, the Developer must be annexed
into the District and pay the applicable fees before the Sewer District will allow connection and
service of the sewer.

Sincerely,
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John Price
Little Mountain Service Area, Chairman



